
Term 3 Year 3/4 Bulletin 

Welcome back to another exciting and busy term! 

It was great to see the children participate with such enthusiasm at last week’s 

school athletics day. Another wonderful example of sportsmanship and giving 

everything a go, a really great effort by all. Many thanks to the parents who 

assisted on the day.  

Inquiry 

Our current line of inquiry is centred around the environment with our big idea 

being ‘Our environmental choices impact the future health of our world.’ 

Students will unpack this through several smaller lines of inquiry, including; 

-What is the environmental state of our school? 

-What does being a 5 star school mean and how do we maintain it? 

-How does our community support the health of our environment? 

-How do we ensure our planet is healthy for future generations? 

Students will explore a range of literature, including digital texts during English 

lessons to further enhance their understandings and also through incidental  

mathematical opportunities as well. Children will continue to be challenged by 

words relating to these lines of inquiry, investigating spelling rules and patterns 

and revising vowel sounds with greater complexity. 

Homework 

Home work continues to he handed out each Monday and is expected to be 

returned each Friday. These activities relate to what is being covered during 

class. Students are reminded that a margin, date and title is expected in their 

homework books. In addition to this, it is expected children are reading for at 

least 20 minutes each night, including sharing books together and listening to 

your child read aloud. 

Year 3/4 Camp 

A green form has been sent home recently outlining camp details and was due 

back yesterday, August 2nd. In order to confirm numbers, please return this 

form ASAP. More details regarding camp will be provided shortly. 

We look forward to another productive and engaging term! 

The Year 3/4 Team  


